
From: Alex B   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 11:53 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR Plan 
 
I am writing to inform you that I support the farmland protection + climate resilient, inclusive urban 
neighbourhoods. 
 
I have been extremely disappointed with the city over the past 5 years, you do not seem to take in to 
consideration what the people actually want. Over 90% of the people who voted, voted to STOP 
SPRAWL and now, once again, the city is giving everyone the middle finger and letting us know you do 
not care what we think, you care about lining your pockets. 
 
From a deeply disappointed Hamiltonian 
Alex Berze 
Ward 3 
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